
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: eryan@emd.sc.gov <eryan@emd.sc.gov>
CC: Josh Baker <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/13/2015 10:25:00 AM
Subject: FEMA Briefing

Elizabeth,

Hope all is well.
Can you send me the PowerPoint FEMA showed the governor yesterday at her 2:00pm meeting? 
Thank you for your support.

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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